
Dear neighbors of the Gilmer Park neighborhood, 

 

You may have noticed flags displayed in your friend’s and neighbor’s 

yards on national holidays. This is a service your local Boy Scout Troop does 

in an effort to fundraise for their scout trips and equipment. 

The scouts and their parents will come by on the morning of the 

holidays to set up the flags in your yard and will likewise take it down at the 

end of the day. There is no hassle for you and you get to enjoy the benefit of 

displaying your patriotism while supporting the local youth. 

For $50 a year we set up the flag on the curbside of your yard on the 

following holidays: 

 Martin Luther King Jr Day 

 Presidents Day 

 Memorial Day 

 Flag Day 

 Independence Day 

 Pioneer Day 

 Veterans Day 

We want to thank those how already participate in the flag program. 

The money you donate for this service goes toward instruction and materials 

in learning valuable skills as well as the funds needed for food and 

transportation for camp. 

We ask for you continued support of Boy Scout Troop 14 and encourage 

those who have not taken the opportunity to participate in this much needed 

fundraiser to do so now. Your contribution is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

Troop 14 


